
The pupils in Year 6 enjoyed dressing up in traditional Ancient Greek 

clothes, as Ancient Greek soldiers or even as some of the mythical beasts!  

They learnt about how the Ancient Greeks believed Earth was created and where it is in the world.   

They also acted out a version of Theseus and the Minotaur and had great fun solving Archimedes' 

puzzle – it certainly wasn’t as easy as it looked!  They even got a chance to hold some Greek       

weapons!  Their fantastic day came to an end when they held their very own Olympic games!   



 

We would like to increase outdoor learning sessions in school. If you have any  

wellies that are in good condition and your child has outgrown please could you 

donate them to school. Thank you for your continued support. 

As part of our Key Stage 2 reading scheme, we would like to use our weekly newsletter to help          

promote and share some of your children’s favourite stories that they have read. Each week, we will 

be sharing book reviews that have been written by your children. Hopefully these reviews will inspire 

our children to read one of the books when they choose their next one.  

The Making of Cake—Katie Scott 

It is a very interesting book and I like that it has recipes that you can make yourself 

at home. I have made the Victoria Sponge cake. It was delicious! You should  

definitely read this book.  

Ilyana—Year 3 

Guinness World Records 2023—Free Reader  

I like this book because the facts that it tells me are fascinating and it tells me more 

about the people who break world records. My favourite record in the book is the man 

whose eyes pop really far out of his head! I would recommend this book to anyone in 

Key Stage Two who likes to find out more about the world.  

Maiya-Rose Morris—Year 6  

 

 

To ensure pupils achieve their very best, we would like them to arrive to 

school at 8:15am, Monday 22nd January to Thursday 25th January. This 

will allow time for them to have a snack and drink before they take their assessments.   

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/


 



 



 

Click here to book on to the event 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/aware-airedale-and-wharfedale-autism-resource/aware-world-autism-acceptance-day-2024/e-kdvqll


 

Swain House Primary School 



 



 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

19/01/2024 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Elm Class, Willow Class, Jacqueline Wilson Class, Beethoven Class  and Vivaldi Class 

for having the best attendance this week.  

Well done to Willow Class for having no lates! 

 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have 

not received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 

01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - Stay Safe on new Devices 

18.01.24 - Jacqueline Wilson Class Assembly 

18.01.24 - Parents Evening Reminder 

19.01.24 - Year 5 Homework 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 96.1% 6 

Willow 96.0% 0 

Kandinsky 91.5% 5 

Matisse 93.9% 7 

Lowry 90.0% 3 

Van Gogh 91.9% 3 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 92.6% 4 

Roald Dahl 91.6% 2 

JK Rowling 89.3% 9 

J Wilson 96.9% 4 

Elgar 95.8% 2 

Mozart 90.0% 12 

Beethoven 97.6% 2 

Vivaldi 96.0% 3 

93.5% 



 

 

Thursday 25/01/24 2.30pm Jacqueline Wilson Class 

Assembly 

Thursday 01/02/24 2.30pm Van Gogh Class Assembly 

Thursday 08/02/24 2.30pm Matisse Chinese New Year 

Assembly 

Thursday 22/02/24 2.30pm Elgar Class Assembly 

Thursday  29/02/24 2.30pm JK Rowling Class Assembly 

Thursday  07/03/24 2.30pm Anne Fine Class Assembly 

Thursday 14/03/24 2.30pm Kandinsky Holi Assembly 

Thursday 21/03/24 2.30pm Mozart Easter Assembly 

On Friday 26th January, Reception will be having a 
dinosaur theme day as part of their topic 'Our World 
and Beyond'.  The children will be excavating  fossils, 

search for dinosaur bones and make their own  

model of a stegosaurus! Please send your child in 
some dinosaur inspired clothing or they could wear 

something green.   

Friday 2nd February 2024 





Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost of 

£2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost of 

£2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery to Year 

6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into Breakfast 

Club, please use ParentPay. 

 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at a 

cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

Please can you ensure that Extra Club places are booked and paid for in advance - by Monday 

morning. This ensures registers are accurate and places are booked and guaranteed. 

Tuesday 23.01.24 3.15 - 6.00pm Parents Evening 

Thursday 25.01.24 3.00 - 3.30pm Parent Drop in 

Friday 02.02.24 All Day NSPCC Number Day 

Monday - Sunday 05.02.24 - 11.02.24 N/A Children's Mental Health Week 

Friday 09.02.24 N/A School closes  for February Half  

Term 

Thursday 07.03.24 All Day World Book Day 

Monday - Sunday 11.03.24 - 17.03.24 N/A Science Week 

Friday 15.03.24 All Day Comic Relief 

Friday 22.03.24 N/A School closes for Easter 



This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is ‘EA Sports FD 24’ . 


